
 
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol                          1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for Eastside Community Hub Revitalization Project in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Advancing Macomb Foundation, Inc., a 501(c)(3) 
non-profit organization, located at 25 North Main Street, Mount Clemens, MI 48043. The 

funding would be used for improving public facilities and services for programming that will 
empower at-risk youth and their families in two economically disadvantaged communities in 
Macomb County: Mount Clemens and Eastpointe. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer 
funds because youth in these communities have experienced greater hardships because of the 

pandemic and continued disinvestments into public facilities, which limits their potential for 
economic mobility. This funding will be used to support afterschool programming focused on 
economic mobility. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 


